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East Salem Service District  

Meeting Notice 
 
  
SALEM, OR – The East Salem Service District will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, August 15, 2017, at 
1:30 p.m. in the Marion County Senator Hearing Room, 555 Court Street NE, in Salem, Oregon.  
 
The purpose of the meeting is to consider the approval of the formation of two lighting districts to be 
known as the South Meadowlawn Lighting District and the Midway-Morgan Lighting District. 
   
Public comment will be received at the meeting and all interested persons may appear at this time and 
be heard. 
  
For more information, contact Roxanne Fleming, Department Specialist, at 503-588-5084 or 
rfleming@co.marion.or.us.  
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